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Dear Parents/Carers, 

December is just around the corner, and the festive season is fast approaching! Below are some of 

the exciting events happening at Holmleigh in the coming weeks: 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Friday, 6th December, Holmleigh will be taking part in Save The Children’s Christmas 

Jumper Day. 

Children don’t need to buy new jumpers; they can simply decorate an old one with tinsel, stickers, or 

other decorations to make it sparkle and shine. We encourage everyone to dress up and donate £1 or 

more. The money we raise will make a meaningful difference to the lives of children across the UK. 

Christmas Nativity Show 
Our Christmas Nativity Show will take place on Wednesday, 11th December, starting at 4:00 PM.  

Musical accompaniment will be provided by Miss Kate. 

Children will remain at school until the performance begins, so please ensure they have a snack to 

keep them energized. 

If your child requires a costume or special outfit, their class teacher will provide further details. 

Christmas Party and Disco 

We’ll be celebrating with a Christmas party and disco on Tuesday, 17th December. 

We kindly welcome contributions of party food, such as biscuits, pastries, cakes, and crisps, as well 

as drinks and other refreshments. 

End of Term 

School will close for the Christmas break on Friday, 20th December, at 1:35 PM. 

Thank you for your continued support.   

Yours sincerely,  

Margaret Mary Boateng 

Headteache 


